
Ogier in Jersey assist Boohoo with successful AIM
listing
Deals - 14/03/2014

Along with DLA Piper as lead counsel, Ogier has advised the online fashion retailer Boohoo.com plc
on its corporate reorganisation and subsequent successful AIM listing on 14 March 2014.  Boohoo
raised £300 million through its initial public offering and had a market capitalisation of £560
million at the placing price. 

Boohoo is one of the UK's largest pure-play online own brand fashion retailers which provides high
quality, fast fashion to customers in over 100 countries worldwide. The company plans to extend its
reach into existing and new territories including the USA, Central Europe and Scandinavia.  The
funds raised in the AIM listing will help the company accelerate the implementation of its growth
strategy.

The Ogier team that assisted Boohoo was led by Raulin Amy (Partner) and Sara Johns (Managing
Associate) and included Jane Wycherley (Managing Associate), Katherine Neal (Senior Associate),
and Associates Chula O'Donoghue and Bruce Sinclair. 

Commenting on the transaction, Raulin Amy said "Boohoo's AIM listing has been a tremendous
success and we are delighted to have been able to provide support to them at such an important
time.  This listing and the value achieved is a ringing endorsement of Boohoo itself and is also
another example of the significant increase in capital markets activity that is coming to Jersey. 
We look forward to seeing Boohoo continue to go from strength to strength."

About Ogier

Ogier is a professional services firm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most
demanding and complex transactions and provide expert, efficient and cost-effective services to
all our clients. We regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our
people.
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This client briefing has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The
information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a comprehensive
study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for specific advice
concerning individual situations.

Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice

Key Contacts

Raulin Amy

Partner

Jersey

E: raulin.amy@ogier.com

T: +44 1534 514239

Katherine Neal

Head of Employee Incentives, Private Wealth Jersey

Jersey

E: katherine.neal@ogier.com

T: +44 1534 514272
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Chula O'Donoghue

In House Counsel Director

Jersey

E: chula.o'donoghue@ogier.com

T: +44 1534 514085

Related Services

Corporate

Legal

Related Sectors

Technology and Web3
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